
KURE BEACH 

SHORELING ACCESS, BEACH PROTECTION 

AND PARKING COMMITTEE 

JUNE 2, 2015 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Tony Gonsalves, Chair   Andy Barnard, Co-Chair Priscilla Smith, Secretary 

Jim Smith    Susan Walters   Sara Smith 

Absent:  Patricia Edgecomb, for the summer.   Linda Chesire, approved 

Ann Hughes, approved  Kerry Garrigan, Approved Mike Bledsoe, approved 

ML Smith, approved  

 

By motion made seconded and carried the Minutes from the May Meeting were approved. 

By motion made, seconded and carried the Agenda for the June Meeting were approved. 

There were no one to speak to the committee. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. TDA Project, ML Smith.  This project is ongoing. 

2. Corral Parking, Tony Gonsalves.  Tony reported the project will start within the next two 

weeks. 

3. J – E Beach Access parking, Jim Smith.  This is on hold until funding can be found. 

4. Re-define parking spaces on Ft. Fisher Blvd. Jim Smith.  A survey revealed there are 

numerous locations that were not defined after the repaving.  Locations have been 

marked and photos showing the locations are available. 

5. Turtle nests.  Patricia Edgecomb.  Susan Walters is handling this item.  She reported that 

Kure Beach as two (2) nests so far.  Carolina Beach has one (1) nest. 

6. Ave H. beach access.  The application for a funding grant for this project has been done. 

7. Keep off the Dunes Signs.  Susan and Sara surveyed the beach and found there is only 

one sign missing.  

8. Goals for 2015 and 2016.  The following are the present goals: 

a. Raise the fine on trespassing on the dunes from the present 

$100.00 to $1,000.00, which is what Carolina Beach uses. 

b. Apply for grants to revamp the J – E Beach Accesses to 

insure there is ample parking. 

c. Apply for grants to revamp the beach access walkways 

where required. 

d. Update the dunes signs with fines amounts, etc. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on August 4th at 

4:00 PM at the Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Priscila Smith 


